
 

 

 
Letter of Intent 

 US Department of Transportation 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Aviation Safety 
800 Independence Ave 
Washington DC 20591 

 

 

Hendrick Motorsports 
9500 Aviation Blvd Hangar H 

Concord, NC 28027 
704-473-4521 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

This letter is to notify you that Hendrick Motorsports, Air Carrier certificate number 
Q6HA192M intends to exercise the relief granted in Exemption 18509A and 18510A . 

Hendrick Motorsports will act consistently with the conditions and limitations listed in these 
Exemption letters. 

Hendrick Motorsports has provided a plan to our POI in accordance with item 6 listed in the 
Conditions and Limitations section of the Exemption letters. 

Respectfully, 

Edwin E Heidtke 
Chief Pilot 
Hendrick Motorsports 
8/17/2020 

 


